
 
 

Community Needs Assessment 
Community Stakeholder Survey 

 

 
 
The Genesee Health System Board of Directors is required to conduct an assessment 
of the mental health needs of our community on a regular basis.  This assessment 
must involve public and private providers, school systems, and other key 
community partners and stakeholders within Genesee County. 
 
We understand that the mental health needs of our community manifest themselves 
in various ways.  In order to better understand these needs, we are asking you, as 
our community partner, to share with us the trends and needs you identify that may 
be related to, or indicative of, a mental health need. 
 
To this end, we are asking that you take a few minutes to answer the following 
questions. Feel free to add additional sheets of paper for your answers. Should you 
have any questions, please contact our Customer Services Department at 810-257-
3705. 
 

1. I am a: (please check one) 
 Mental Health Provider 
 Primary Care Provider 
 Other medical provider 
 K-12 School System/University 
 Law Enforcement 
 Emergency Responder (non law enforcement) 
 Other ___________________ 

 
2. What do you see as being the most significant mental health needs that are 

not currently being adequately addressed in our community? 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

3. From your perspective of what trends have you identified that CMH should 
be aware of. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Based on what you have shared, please identify the top three 
concerns/priorities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to provide this input.  Once we have collected input 
from our partners and stakeholders, we will develop a prioritized list of those needs 
we believe we can address.  Knowing that community needs require community 
solutions, we look forward to sharing our results with you and collaborating on 
solutions. 
 
Please mail this completed survey to: 

Genesee Health System 
c/o Secretary/Utilization Management 
420 W. 5th Avenue 
Flint MI 48503 
 
Or fax to 810-257-1348 


